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March 8, 2013

Sung Yang, Chief of Staff
King County Executive’s Office
King County Chinook Building
401 5th Avenue, Suite 800
Seattle, WA 98104

RE: Public Office Fund

Dear Mr. Yang:

I am writing today in regard to the proposed Public Office Fund Ordinance which I understand is before the Government Accountability, Oversight and Financial Performance Committee next Tuesday, March 12, 2013.  The Board of Ethics was initially briefed on this proposed legislation at their October 24, 2011 meeting by you, Joe Woods, Deputy Chief of Staff, King County Executive’s Office and Michael Sinsky, Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney, King County Attorney’s Office.  After that meeting, the Board discussed the legislation and raised some procedural questions to which you, Joe Woods and Michael Sinsky addressed and answered at the Board’s next meeting on November 21, 2011.  While the Board has not reviewed the legislation since that time, it did not have any additional questions or concerns about the legislation.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns or need access to the Board of Ethics.

Kind regards,


Kelli Williams, Director
King County Board of Ethics
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